
Menno Mennonite Church, a Christian Anabaptist Community, equips believers through relevant Worship and 
Study, and expresses God’s love to others through Stewardship and Service 

           

January 26, 2025 Worship 10:00 AM Vol. LXV No. 4 
Prelude  

 
Katherine Swinger 

 
Welcome, Announcements  
Call to Worship 
 

Glenn Burkholder 
Screeb 

Praising  
Christ We Do All Adore Thee 
Santo Santo (X2) 

 

 
VT 138 
VT 136 

Scripture Psalm 133 Randy Franz 

Children’s Story  Bryce Miller 

Offering   

Message Bringing Our Gifts 
1 Corinthians 12:12-31 

Bryce Miller 

Joys are Flowing 
 

VT 375 

Sharing & Pastoral Prayer 

What A Fellowship VT 160 

Benediction  

Announcements 
 
Thank you for your attendance at the annual meeting Saturday Morning. Doug Claassen was affirmed for a 
second term as Deacon. Katherine Franz Swinger (Board Secretary), Reed Meyer (Treasurer), Elizabeth Claassen 
(Maintenance Committee), Don Kagele (Usher), and Sharla Dyck (Special concerns) we each affirmed for new 
terms.  A 3-year term has also been extended to Bryce and Emily to serve as pastors, in addition to passing the 
budget for 2025.  Thank you for your willingness to serve and the tending the work of the church together.  
 
USED CLOTHING DRIVE Menno Women in Mission is planning to pack good used clothing in 
February.  Clothing should be in good repair and clean. Donations may be placed on the small table near Room 6 
in the Education Wing. 
 
CAMREC Retreats: Upcoming retreat opportunities include: 

 
February 12-17  Young Adult Gathering 
April 25-27   WMF Annual Meeting 
May 1-4   Quilting Retreat 
June 6-8   Birds, Bikes and Blossoms 

 
Share this with someone you know who would love time at camp.  Complete information is at camrec.org. 
 
  



1378 N. Damon Rd., Ritzville, WA 99169 
Bryce Miller, Emily Toews, Co-Pastors 

(509) 659-0926/ pastor@mennomennonite.org, emily@mennomennonite.org  
Bulletin items: secretary@mennomennonite.org 

Website: www.mennomennonite.org; Streaming: Youtube.com/@mennomennonite 

News from MDS:  
 
WA unit of Mennonite Disaster Service is gearing up to finish rebuilding homes destroyed by fire near Spokane 
(Elk) starting in January. We can use volunteers of any skill level, and kitchen help.  The dates are the weeks of 
February 16 and 23, and March 23 and 30. Contact Joyce Royce with questions or to volunteer  
 

Upcoming Menno Events: 
 

January 30, 6 PM  Mid-Week at Menno – Dinner at 6:30 
February 6, 2025  Menno Women in Mission 

February 11, 2205  Board Meeting 
   

 
Worship Contributors 

This Sunday Next Sunday 
Speaker: Bryce Miller Speaker: Bryce Miller 

Worship Leader: Glenn Burkholder Worship Leader: Emily Toews 

Accompanist: Katherine Swinger Accompanist: Sharon Meyer 

Greeters: Stan & Sharon Meyer Greeters: Bryce Miller & Emily Toews 

AV Support (Self Scheduled): Cleon Claassen, Bill Dyck, Reed Meyer, Doug Claassen 

 


